
                   
      
 

Public Notice 
 
 

PROVINCIAL TREASURY: MUNICIPAL FINANCIAL RECOVERY SERVICE 

 

 

NOTICE TO INVITE PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT FINANCIAL RECOVERY PLAN 

FOR MAMUSA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

 

The Provincial Treasury conducted an assessment in terms of section 138 and 140 of the MFMA 

for Mamusa Local Municipality which indicated that the Municipality is in financial crisis. The 

Municipal Council resolved and agreed to implement the voluntary financial recovery plans to 

address financial crisis in the municipality.  

 

The Draft Financial Recovery Plan has been prepared by the Provincial Treasury in line with the 

requirements of Section 142 of the MFMA. The FRP has been designed for use as an instrument 

to secure the Municipality’s ability to meet its obligations to provide basic services and its financial 

commitments, as well as to place the Municipality in a sound and sustainable financial condition. 

This notice therefore serves to invite the public, organised labour, all stakeholders including the 

local community, in terms of section 141(3)(c)(ii) of the MFMA to submit written comments in 

respect of the draft FRP by 17:00 on 23 November 2023.  

 

A copy of the draft FRP is available at the following venue during office hours from 08:00 until 

16:00: Mamusa Municipal Office, 28 Schweizer Street, Schweizer-Reneke. A copy of the draft 

FRP is also published on the municipal website: www.mamusa-lm.co.za  

Any person or organisation wishing to comment on the draft FRP is requested to lodge the 

comments in writing by 17:00 on 23 November 2023. 

 

(a) Posting the comments to: 

 

Ms  Linda Nengovhela  

Chief Director: Municipal Financial Management  

      Provincial Treasury 

      Private Bag X 2060  

      MMABATHO  

      273 

      Lramatlhape@nwpg.gov.za  

http://www.mamusa-lm.co.za/
mailto:Lramatlhape@nwpg.gov.za


 

(b) e-mailing the comments to:  

 

Mr Kagiso Moiloa 

District Director: Municipal Financial Management 

      Provincial Treasury 

    KJmoiloa@nwpg.gov.za  

 

(Mark the subject box clearly as: COMMENTS ON DRAFT DISCRETIONARY FINANCIAL 

RECOVERY PLAN – MAMUSA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY) 

 

The following must be indicated by the person or organisation submitting the comment: 

 

• Name; 

• Telephone number; 

• E-mail address and /or fax number; and 

• Postal address. 

 

mailto:KJmoiloa@nwpg.gov.za

